
Minutes for Gate Languages Support Committee Meeting held 23rd June 2009 
 
Meeting commenced  approx 8.15pm (after Italian Tour Meeting at 7.30pm) 
 
Attendance 
 
Joe Millimaci 
Darren Foster 
Cindy Spight 
Suzie Barnes 
Anita Chong 
Sondra Tate 
Andrea KO 
Susan Smith 
Anne Tumak 
Bianca Petale 
 
Apologies 
 
None 
 
Previous minutes 
 
Accepted 
 
Items discussed at meeting 
 
Logo competition not widely known about among students so Mrs Chong and Mr 
Millimaci to mention at next Language Staff Meeting on 24th June to ask other teachers to 
inform their students.  Also to be mentioned is the suggestion that the language students 
can create their logo competition entry during class time in the last week of the term.   
Sondra to approach Jane Packham to see if any budding artists may be interested also. 
 
Also discussed was the need to drop the ‘GATE’ from Languages Committee title and 
terms of reference. This will be raised at the next P&C meeting. 
 
Joe Millimaci informs the meeting of the approaching Languages Week commencing on 
3rd August 2009. 
 
Sondra to organize posters for Languages Week. 
 



It is decide to have 5 different activities over 5 different days – each relating to a different 
Language. 
It is suggested that during the lunch breaks for both Middle and Senior School to have the 
following 
  Monday -   German cakes to be on sale near the canteen 
  (Sondra to organize) 
  Tuesday –   French Boules game (hopefully French teacher will assist to  
  Organize. Sondra Tate will talk to Amelia about organizing.) 
  Wednesday -   Italian Gelati to be for sale outside the canteen  
  (Andrea Ko to organize) 
  Thursday -   Chinese Jianzi competition to take place. 
  (Suzie Barnes and Anita Chong to organize.) 
  Friday -   Indonesian Spring Rolls for sale near the canteen 
  (Susan Smith to organize) 
 
Jo Millimaci to email Sondra the times for different breaks on different days and Sondra 
to inform others by email. 
 
Next Meeting – date to be advised 
 
Meeting closed at 9.15pm. 


